## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Chelsea Tremblay <chelsealtremblay@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 12, 2022 1:32 PM

To:

Debra Thompson

Subject:

Reappointment to ECE TASK force

## Assembly,

I would like to continue my work with the Early Childhood Education Task Force. My role as chair has largely been coordinating meeting logistics, facilitating conversation and taking notes as childcare and education experts in the community discuss issues of employee retention, access to childcare programs and other issues as they arise. I believe it would be a disservice to the conversation to interrupt progress we have made so far.

Please let me know if you have any questions, thank you for your service to the families of Petersburg.

Chelsea Tremblay 907-518-0590